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MEMO 

TO: Public Safety & Welfare Committee 

FROM: Kristine Butteris, Director of Parks, Recreation, & Forestry 

DATE: April 24, 2024 

RE: Town Square – Bridge Construction Update - What measures will be in place to 
protect attendees at TS events 

 
Committee Members,  
 
The Parks, Recreation, & Forestry department has attached for your review the current EAP for the 
Bentzin Family Town Square as well as the Main Street Bridge Traffic Control Map and the 
Barricade and Safety Fencing Map.  
 
Along with our EAP, we will have Auxiliary on site for all larger events for crowd control. We have 
spoken with Deputy Chief Olson and he will decide when Auxiliary staff is needed.  
 
We have also included the parking availability map of all city parking lots. We are looking into a 
trolley or bus service for certain events as we know the two main parking lots used last year are not 
easily accessible this year.  
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